
 
 

 

 
 

12920 SE 38th Street, Bellevue, WA 98006 
425-383-5532 

teri.ohta@t-mobile.com 
www.t-mobile.com 

October 22, 2021 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Re: Docket No. UM 1522 - Notice Letter - REDACTED 
 
Dear Oregon Utility Commission Staff: 
 

Pursuant to Order No. 12015 in Docket Number UM 1522, Assurance Wireless USA, L.P. 
(“Assurance Wireless”) hereby notifies the Oregon Public Utility Commission of a change to its 
existing Assurance Wireless Lifeline offer.  This change is being made in order to comply with 
Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Minimum Service Standards requirements becoming 
effective December 1, 2021.1  Assurance Wireless requests CONFIDENTIAL treatment of certain 
information in this notice letter pursuant to Oregon Administrative Rule 860-001-0070.  Confidential 
treatment is warranted as this notice letter contains confidential trade secrets, including 
commercially sensitive information.  This business information is competitively sensitive and could 
adversely affect Assurance’s competitive standing if revealed publicly. 

 
[REDACTED]  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 [REDACTED] 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 

                                                  
Teri Ohta 

       National Director, State Regulatory Affairs 

 
1  Wireline Competition Bureau Announces Updated Lifeline Minimum Service Standards and Indexed Budget Amount, 

Public Notice DA 20-820, released July 30, 2021, in WC Docket No. 11-42. 


